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Senator Lesser, Representative Scanlon and members of the Insurance and Real Estate 

Committee, on behalf of the physicians and physicians in training of the Connecticut State 

Medical Society (CSMS), thank you for the opportunity to provide this testimony to you today in 

support of House Bill 6088 AN ACT CONCERNING DISCLOSURE OF CERTAIN 

THIRDPARTY ADMINISTRATOR FEES. 

 

CSMS supports the need for increased transparency in the delivery of medical and health care 

services in Connecticut.  CSMS further believes in this transparency as it relates to the total cost 

of care in Connecticut and as a result we support House Bill 6088 making sure all aspects of 

health, medical and dental care delivery and insurance are transparent and clear for consumers 

who become patients when they need care.   

 


